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Introduction to The Myton Hospices  

The Myton Hospices provide high quality, specialist care to people whose condition 

no longer responds to curative treatment. There are inpatient beds at our Warwick 

and Coventry Hospices. 

 

How long can you stay at Myton?  

The hospice does not provide long term care. If you are coming in for a planned 

respite admission then your discharge date will already have been set. This can only 

be changed in exceptional circumstances.  

For other admissions the length of stay will depend on how quickly your symptoms 

settle down. If you are finding it difficult to manage at home we will help you sort out 

additional help at home or arrange a place for you in a care home. 

 

What should you bring in with you?  

Please bring in any medication and creams you are currently using and any 

dressings that you require. We ask you to provide your own toiletries, clothes and 

nightwear and to arrange for someone to do your laundry. Please do not bring 

valuables or large sums of money in to the hospice as we cannot take responsibility 

for their safe keeping. 

 

What does it cost?  

Myton inpatient care is free of charge to all our patients. The Myton Hospices is a 

registered charity and we pay for all our services through our fundraising efforts as 

well as a small grant from the NHS. 

 

Meals  

Food is cooked daily in our own kitchens. The catering team will help you to choose 

a suitable menu. Please let us know of any special dietary requirements or 

preferences. Patient meals and refreshments are provided free of charge. 

 

Visiting hours  

Visitors are welcome at any time, however at night and between 2pm and 3pm, we 

ask that noise is kept to a minimum. Children are welcome to visit and there is a 

family room with toys. Pets can also visit but cannot stay overnight. 


